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Dear examining authority I would like to inform you that many bodies are looking to get
the government to recognise the urgent need for a proper system to deliver offshore
energy.

Namely MP's calling for urgent new rules for offshore energy deliverance
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They call for legislation needed now to provide a proper system

On Saturday 14th Nov the Guardian reports on a group of 18 leading environmental
organisations including the RSPB, Friends of the Earth

and the Wildlife Trusts that have written to the prime minister to call for better
coordination of offshore windfarms to minimise environmental disruption.

Big UK offshore windfarms push, risks harming habitats say campaigners.

BBC News online reported on Boris Johnson"s pledge of an extra £40million for green
spaces in England Mr Johnson said Britain's iconic landscapes are part of the fabric of our
national identity,sustaining our communities driving local economies and inspiring people
across the ages.

That is why with the natural world under threat its more important than ever that we act
now to enhance our natural environment and protect our precious wildlife and biodiversity.

How on earth does this marry with SPR's proposed cable trenches and onshore substations
carving through Suffolk's unspoilt landscapes?

I call upon you to take this into consideration please
Regards
Mr Stephen Dorcey
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